
 

   
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                               12th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are pleased to inform you that Lloyd Hatton, MP for South Dorset, will be visiting St John’s CE Primary School on 
Friday 21st March.  During his visit he will meet with our year 6 children to answer their questions, have a tour of school 
and also host a parent/guardian drop-in session at 2:45-3.35pm 
 
The parent/guardian drop in session is an opportunity for you to have a one-to-one discussion with Lloyd and a 
member of his casework team about any issues or concerns you may have. Sessions will be held on a first-come, first-
served basis and will last 10 minutes per person. 
 
Topics that can be discussed with an MP at an advice surgery include: 

✔️ Education and school funding 

✔️ Health and social care services 

✔️ Housing and local infrastructure 

✔️ Cost of living concerns 

✔️ Employment and workers’ rights 

✔️ Policing and community safety 

✔️ Immigration and visa issues 

✔️ Benefits and social support 
 
Lloyd holds these sessions in schools to ensure parents and guardians, who may find it difficult to attend regular 
surgeries due to work commitments, have the chance to raise concerns directly. 
 
If you would like to book a 10 minute session with Lloyd, please contact the school office. 
 
If you are unable to attend but would like to raise an issue, please feel free to email Lloyd 
at lloyd.hatton.mp@parliament.uk. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Amanda Aze 

Head Teacher 

 

mailto:lloyd.hatton.mp@parliament.uk


   
 

Error! Unknown document property name. 

 
  

 

 


